
 
Membership Meeting Minutes – March 20, 2019 

 
1. INTRODUCTION:    Dave Milam 

 The meeting was brought to order by John Givens our 2019 Sgt. at Arms.  Members were reminded to sign 
in and to indicate any personal information changes such as email or address.   Dave thanked everyone for 
attending the meeting.  

 
2. TRIVIA:   

 Jay Clark announced the trivia questions tonight.  He thanked Bill Bateman’s for donating the drink 
coupons for prizes.  Congratulations to all winners!   

 
3. SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Dawn Milam 

 Copies of the minutes were handed out to Members, so they could be reviewed.  The minutes can also be 
found on our website at www.ravensnest10.com  

 A motion to accept the minutes was made by Tammy Gillhouse and Johnnie Johnson seconded the 
motion.  All members were in favor of accepting the minutes 

 
4. TREASURER’S REPORT:  Dave Parry  

 Dave Parry gave the Treasurer’s report as follows (this amount is before the deductions of the $12,500 that 
we are giving to our charities tonight.   

Start            $ 4,672.00 
Credit                   875.00 
Debit                            0.00  
Ending Balance            $ 5,547.00 
 

 The Treasurer’s books are always open to Members 
 
5. CHARITIES:  Sherrie Clark  

o We have a charity organization here tonight to speak to our members about their organization.  Lee 
is here to discuss “Hope for All” and what they do in the local community. 

o We have other charities that were nominated and who have addressed the membership in January.  
The Membership will vote at our April Membership meeting for the 5 charities that we will donate to 
for the year. 

 
6. EVENTS/FUTURE FUNDRAISERS:   

o PURSE BINGO:  Denise Moore said the 2019 Purse Bingo will be held on Sunday, March 31st, 2019.  
Tickets are $25 each. Please see Denise to pay for tickets. Food items are needed for the fundraiser, 
please let Johnnie Johnson know if you are making anything for the bake sale or donating any food 
items to sell at this event.   

 
7. MEMBERSHIP:    Kim Preschel  

 Members Birthdays for the month of were announced.  Happy Birthday to all! 
 Sean Ennima was introduced at the meeting tonight.  He was voted in by the membership.   
 Two potential members, Don & Barb Crocetti, were introduced for the 1st time tonight.  They will be 

reintroduced at the next meeting for a vote. 
 Kim reminded members that the $20 in dues is due from Members for 2019.  If you have not paid, please 

do so tonight. She will give you a new membership card for 2019 when you pay your dues.   
 

9. CHAMBER BULL ROAST 
 The Chamber will have their Bull Roast on Saturday, March 30th.  Tickets are $50 each.  Please see Dave 

for tickets.  Also, he has raffle tickets for a chance to win a 7 day Cruise.  
 Nest 10 was asked to donate two baskets for a raffle at this event.  Dawn Milam & Michele Voegele are 

putting these together. 
 

10. MISCELLANEOUS/ 50/50   
 The 50/50 of $70 was won by Michele Voegele!  Congratulations Michele!  
 Dave Milam asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was accepted by Jay Clark and 

seconded by Sandy Hansen.  All members were in favor and the meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 


